September 4, 1929,

Toronto United Garages,
Bay-Adelaide Unit,
Toronto 2, Ont.

Dear Sirs:

I have received a b1l for belance of aceount,
$5.50. The facts are these:

About August 1lst your man asked me for the Job
of repairing my car. After going over the car carefully, vyour
office gave me a figure of $27.00 to cover repairing fenders
and re-ducoing the entire car. When I called for the car I found
it had not been re-ducoed at all bdbut merely simonized. which I
understand is a much cheaper process. However, I paic hin the
price quoted, $27.00, and elso paid for the new tire cover which
I ordered, $6.00, or $33.00 in all. This means thet I paid for a
cheaper process what you had agreed to do the better process for.
I told your office at the time I would pey mo more. I cannot
understand what your Company means quoting one price and charging
much more when the work is done.

Yours very truly,

Arthur Meighen.
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